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Key Facts 

Grade II Listed Building 
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Site Manager – Dan Evans 

07789 277809 

Introduction to Vulcan Ellis Ltd 
 

Vulcan Ellis is a privately owned main contractor with a wealth of experience in delivering 
commercial, residential and heritage projects. 

Vulcan Ellis prides itself by having a proactive, flexible, and personal approach to every project, 
facilitating us to take full responsibility of the project from inception right through to completion. 
By offering a hands-on approach for the duration of the contract.  

 

Introduction to The Almonry 

 

The Almonry is a Grade II Listed building, dating 
back to 1090.  

 

The proposed works are to restore 
and repair the existing roof, external 
walls, and windows.  

Internally will include reconfiguring 
the existing layout and in particular 
restoring the original features and 
finishes which include lathe and 
plaster and timber panelling. 
 
 The project will bring the building up 
to current Health & Safety standards.  
This will ensure the building is 
accessible for staff, residents, and 
visitors. 

Our works are due to be complete at 
the end of August 2021. 

 

Current Site Activities & Notifications 
 

We have recently taken possession of the site and are undertaking some enabling works to 
include site set up and internal strip out.  

As part of the works, we will be erecting an external scaffold to provide access to both the roof 
and the external walls which will be situated around the perimeter of The Almonry. To ensure 
optimum safety of the public and local community we will be erecting a timber hoarding to 
enclose the scaffold, which will result in a footpath closure to the section of the High Street 
directly outside The Almonry. 

The hoarding and adjacent to it will be sufficiently lit with adequate signage in place for the 
duration of the works. 

We politely request that all stakeholders are mindful of road traffic safety when needing to cross 
the road. If you require any assistance with this at any time during the works, we will happily 
assist where we can and we apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
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